
From: Jim Lieck
To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: I/O Arcade Bar Comment
Date: Thursday, April 12, 2018 11:48:04 AM

Good Morning Clerk Jim, 

My name is Jim Lieck and I live near the neighborhood where the proposed I/O Arcade Bar
will be opening. I wanted to send along a quick note expressing my enthusiasm for the
proposed business. I think this is a very unique opportunity to open a fun, positive space where
adults can gather and enjoy a beer and a game of pinball or Pac Man. 

Personally, I have traveled to similar establishments such as Ground Kontrol in Portland, OR
and had a wonderful time. Ground Kontrol doesn't feel like a bar, it feels much more like an
arcade with beer, if that makes sense. It is a really exciting place and I think it would be a very
successful business in the Madison area. I believe that I/O Arcade Bar would have a similar
feel.

Mitchell has been nothing but open and honest about his intentions and his proposed business.
I really hope his liquor license is approved and we can all soon enjoy a pint, an arcade game,
and some fun! 

Respectfully, 

Jim Lieck
-- 
Sincerely, 

Jim Lieck 


